
January 14, 2016

The Honorable Governor Nikki R. Haley.

I am writing to you on behatf of my daughter Isabel de Armas a current student at Charlotte
Catholic High School in Charlotte, N.C. Isabel is a senior with a 3.7 GPA, and my daughter has
been accepted at USCin Columbia, and other Colleges but South Carolina is her dream school
and offers an excellent Sports Management program which is what she is going to study.

I would like to fulfill her dreams if possible, but the out of state tuition is out of our financial
reach. My daughter, who is a natural born citizen of this great country, of a Cuban father (now
American citizen) and a mother who was born in the USAof Puerto Rican parents.
Alii am asking is for the opportunity to be considered for instate tuition since we live 5 minutes
from the South Carolina border. Isabel will be a first generation College graduate in our family.

We are going to an open House on January the 30th at the campus of USc.
Looking forward of hearing from you. Thanking you in advance for your consideration.
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